
The Nigerian Society of Engineers

As directed by the Annual General Meeting at its meeting held on 
November 30, 2023, notice is hereby given that an Extra-Ordinary 
General Meeting of the Nigerian Society of Engineers has been 
scheduled to hold VIRTUALLY by 10:00 am on Thursday 
December 21, 2023 to conduct the election of officers into the 
2024 Executive and Statutory Audit Committees of the Society.

Please note that the Zoom link for the EGM will be sent to only 
financially up-to-date members.

Engr. Joshua Egube, FNSE
Executive Secretary/Secretary to Council
Nigerian Society of Engineers
National Headquarters
National Engineering Centre
Off National Mosque-Labour House Road
Central Business Area
Abuja, Nigeria
Tel: 092917720
Email: , es@nse.org.ng legal@nse.org.ng
Website: www.nse.org.ng
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